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Tuesday, 17th December 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas is coming!! 
 
Carol Service 
Our Carol Service takes place tomorrow at 1.30pm in the Priory to which all parents, grandparents 
and friends are invited to come along and take part in this special service.  Please, if at all possible, 
could you walk to the church as parking is limited if you need to use a car please park considerately. 
 
Party Day 
Thursday, 18th December is party day in school.  Children can come to school wearing non uniform, 
party clothes.  Please can you remember that children will be playing out in the morning and at 
lunchtime and so sensible clothes and footwear are required.  They will be taking part in fun 
activities and games during the day. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
The last day of term is Friday, 20th December children and staff are invited to come to dressed in a 
Christmas Jumper this doesn’t need to be one they have bought, it could be one they have decorated 
themselves.  There is a donation of at least £1.00 for this which will go to the local NSPCC for the 
essential work they do with children and families in our area.   
 
Toy Day 
The last day of term will be ‘Toy Day’ in school.  Children can bring a toy into school, not a precious, 
expensive toy, something they can play with friends with, such as a game. 
 
End of Term 
School closes this coming Friday, 20th December at 1.30pm.  There is no After School Club facility on 
this day. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Christmas and a Happy and Healthy 2020.  We 
look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, 7th January for the start of the Spring Term. 
 
DIARY DATES 
Thursday, 18th December -  Party Day (Non-uniform party clothes) 
Friday, 19th December  -  Christmas Jumper Day (Donations towards NSPCC) 
Tuesday, 7th January   -  Start of the Spring Term 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

E Sharp 
 

Mrs E Sharp, 
Headteacher. 


